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Spring Break debriefing workshop scheduled  
 

South Padre Island, TX, June 5, 2018:​ The City of South Padre Island will host a Spring Break 
debriefing public workshop on Wednesday, June 13, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. in City Hall, located at 
4601 Padre Blvd. ​ This workshop will provide an account of the impacts of Spring Break and 
Semana Santa special events.  
 
In July 2017, the City Council passed amendments to the Large Events Ordinance and the Short 
Term Rentals Ordinance to ensure public safety.  The debriefing will include how these 
ordinances affected the City’s response to this year’s Spring Break.  
 
“The workshop will provide relevant data that has been gathered and analyzed,” said Susan 
Guthrie, City manager.  “This is an important community conversation and will impact how the 
City will plan for future Spring Breaks.” 
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